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Kelloggsville Education Foundation Golf Outing 

The annual Kelloggsville Education Foundation Golf Outing Fundraiser will soon 
be here. We would love to have you join us for what promises to be a fun-filled 
event and beneficial for the students at Kelloggsville Public Schools. 

Kelloggsville Education Foundation (KEF) is seeking donations to support the 
foundation by participating as a Gold, Silver, or Bronze Sponsor and/or donating 
prizes for the golf outing scheduled for Friday, June 9, 2023, @ 9:00 a.m. at 
Briarwood Golf Course. 

We would also like to invite you to golf with us! The cost is $65 per person and 
includes 18 holes of golf, a cart, and a lunch buffet following the event. Of 
course, depending on the level of sponsorship, the golf and meal are included for 
1 or all 4 players! 

All proceeds go directly toward the Foundation which has grown consistently 
over the past several years. KEF has been able to raise funds to supplement the 
district’s classrooms with over $50,000 in mini-grant awards and provide three 
scholarships to graduating seniors: a $2,000, $1,000 and a $500 award. We 
desire to continually increase this amount and hope to accomplish this with the 
support of the community, staff, and businesses. 

All sponsor levels will have a yard-type sign at each hole with the name of your 
business. If you are not able to sponsor, we would still love to have you golf with 
us! Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Chip Peterson, President 

Kelloggsville Education Foundation 

Non-Profit EIN is available upon request. 


